
From: Easthaven Animal Hospital  
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 10:45 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: The Midas Muffler Site Plan review, 3180 Washtenaw, Meeting Date Oct 17th 

 
To whom it concerns: 
 
We are the owners of Easthaven Animal Hospital which abuts the Midas property. 
We have reviewed their plans with them and have no objection to their proceeding with the demolition 
of the old building and the construction of the new one. 
 
Thank you, 
Terrence and Therese McCarthy 
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